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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Eid Mubarak 

Wishing our Muslim families and staff very happy and prosperous Eid. Jahanara has helped us all to learn more 
about Ramadan and Eid in an assembly in the last few weeks. She will also be doing some cooking in school so 

that everyone can learn more about the festival of Eid.  

Thursday 13th May is authorised absence for families to celebrate Eid but children are expected to be in school 
on Friday 14th May. Thank you. 

Staffing Update 

The resignation date for teaching staff, who wish to leave in July, is at the end of May. I will update you as to 
staff changes for next year, after half term. I will let you know who your child’s teacher/s will be when their re-
port is sent home to you at the beginning of July.  

Windrush Day — can you help? 

Did a member of your family come to Britain from the Caribbean at some point in the 1950’s or 1960’s?  
Windrush Day is on the 22nd June and we plan to celebrate the contribution of families who made this journey.  
It would be really special if any family could share some of their oral history in an assembly. You could record 

the information on a phone in advance or else your child could make a short presentation about the family experi-
ence. Please email me if you could help: head@kentiishtown.camden.sch.uk. Thank you for your support.  

Recovery Questionnaire 

Now that school has reopened, we would like your views regarding what you think your child/ren would most 
benefit from in terms of recovering from the disruption of the last 14 months. The survey will be circulated on 
Survey Monkey and we will keep it simple but your views will help us in further shaping our recovery strategy.  

Foxlease — Beech Class Residential Trip 

Many thanks to those who attended the recent meeting about this trip. All plans are in place for the visit to go 
ahead from 14th—18th June. The trip is set up on ParentPay and we would very much appreciate it if you could 
begin to make some payments for the trip as soon as possible and certainly by Friday May 28th when I need to 
confirm final numbers.  

Nursery Places 

Although we have offered all places in our reception (Oak) class for September 2021, we have a number of places 
in nursery (Acorns). Please do mention this to anyone you know who is looking for a nursery place for Septem-
ber. Unlike reception, we can offer nursery places to any child and so church attendance or living close to the 
school are not necessary. Our nursery is excellent and Tracy and her team provide a superb environment for chil-
dren aged 3 and 4 years. There is a short film on our school website highlighting the nursery offer for anyone who 
may be interested.  

Best wishes, 

James Humphries - Headteacher 

 




